
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Rainbow Neon LED Light Up Tutu 

Dates sold: 22/06/2022 – 13/06/2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The products were sold without the 
warning information that is required for products containing button/coin 
batteries. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button batteries and swallow 
or insert them. Once ingested, severe or fatal injuries can happen in 2 
hours or less.  
  
Consumers may be unaware that the product contains button batteries. 

 

1. Consumers should immediately place the product out of reach of 
children. 

2. Consumers can contact CostumeBox for a copy of the missing safety 
information or return the product to the place of purchase for a refund. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

info@costumebox.com.au 

02 8105 5041 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 

 

Purchased from: CostumeBox 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 

PRA 2023/19868 


